
 

 

CEO/HEADTEACHER:  Mr P Merry 

NEW LUBBESTHORPE PRIMARY SCHOOL, TAY ROAD, LUBBESTHORPE, LEICESTERSHIRE  LE19 4BF 

T: 0116 2169963    E: office@newlubbesthorpe.leics.sch.uk   W: www.newlubbesthorpe.leics.sch.uk  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Thursday 24th September 2020 
 
 

EYFS Maths Session 
 

 
Dear parent(s)/carer(s), 
 
At New Lubbesthorpe Primary School, EYFS parents are invited to attend our annual 
Maths session on Wednesday 30th September at 3.30pm until 4.00pm.  This will be an 
opportunity to share information about how your child will access the EYFS Maths 
Curriculum and offer advice regarding how to support your child at home.  This event 
will take place in one of our other classrooms and your child’s class teacher will meet 
you on the playground. 
 
Due to current Covid guidelines in schools, we can only permit one parent per child to 
attend this event and unfortunately, we cannot allow children to attend.  We kindly ask 
that you also wear a face mask or covering whilst attending this event. If you would like 
to attend, please could you add your name to the sign-up sheet which will be allocated 
on Rabbits’ classroom window (if you child is in Mrs Gittins’ class) or Hares’ classroom 
door (if your child is in Mrs Pell’s class).  You will be able to sign-up from Friday 25th 
September until Tuesday 29th September. 
 
We look forward to seeing you and we would like to take this opportunity to thank you 
for your continued support with your child’s learning. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mrs Gittins and Mrs Pell 

                                                                               
 
                                                                                                 


